
 Happy Christmas 

Thank you everyone for your continued 

support over the last term.  Children 

and staff have worked really hard and 

deserve a well-earned rest. 

We hope you all have a lovely Christmas 

holiday and look forward to seeing the 

children in the new year on Thursday 

4th January 2018. 
 

EYFS Nativity 
Please remember to check the school 

website to see some lovely photos of 

the EYFS Nativity.   

Y1 and 2 Production 
Thank you to our children in years 1 and 

2 for their wonderful production, 

‘Christmas with the Aliens’.  Please visit 

the school website to view photos from 

the production. 

Winter Fair 
Thank you to the Friends of Arbury 

team for another very successful    

winter fair, enjoyed by all. 

A Taste of Christmas 
Thank you to all the children who     

performed at our end of term concert.  

Thank you also to Mrs Rawlins for     

organising another lovely end to the 

Autumn term.   The event raised £185 

for the Red Hen charity. 

Pantomime Trip 2018 
Our annual whole school trip to see the         

pantomime is on our second day back, 

on Friday 5th January 2018 at the Arts 

Theatre.   

As in previous years, there is no cost to 

parents and carers for this event.  
 

 E-Safety 
Please do take the opportunity to visit 

our E-Safety section on the school 

website.  Recent additions to the page 

Headteacher: Mr Ben Tull 
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Diary Dates  

 19th December -                

Last day of Autumn Term 

 20th Dec - 2nd Jan -         

School Holiday 

 3rd January -                        

Staff Training Day 

 4th January -                      

Children back to school. 

 5th January - Whole school 

trip to the Pantomime 

 15th –18th Jan -              

Y5/6 Bikeability 

 18th January - Special Lunch 

- Ice cream parlour 

 22nd January - Y6 trip to the 

Natural History Museum 

 25th January -                    

Y2 Multi-skills Festival 

 2nd February - Friends of 

Arbury Half Termly Tea 

 7th February -                     

Y1 trip to Duxford 

 12th - 16th February -      

Half Term 

 19th February -               

Staff Training Day 

 27th Feb / 28th Feb / 1st 

March -                          

Parent/Carer Consultations 

 1st March -                     

World Book Day 

 7th March - Y4 trip to the 

Fitzwilliam Museum 

 22nd March -                   

Easter Lunch 

 23rd March -                 

Friends of Arbury Spring Fair 

 29th March -                     

Last day of Spring Term 

 30th March - 13th April - 

Easter Holiday 

 16th April -                      

Summer Term Starts 


